
Stateline  gaming  revenues
tank as state numbers rise
Despite the lackluster performance of Stateline casinos in
December, overall Nevada gaming numbers are up.

The state Gaming Control Board on Friday said December casino
winnings  were  9.6  percent  more  than  they  were  in  2012.
Revenues were $1.034 billion, while a year ago the take was
$943 million.

Stateline numbers dropped 25 percent year-over-year to $16
million.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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